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April 20, 2021
To Dan Storck, Mount Vernon District Supervisor

I write this letter to offer my support for the New Shelter at Beacon Hill. I believe it is vital that our
community do all within our power to care for our neighbors who are poor and vulnerable.

I am grateful that the plans for this new facility would be a significant improvement and provide better
access to needed resources.

This new shelter would be about a mile from our church, and I am very hopeful and optimistic that our
church will be a meaningful partner to volunteer, give donations, and be advocates for this shelter and
our neighbors who enter. I desire for our church to always dedicate ourselves to lifelong ministry with
our neighbors who are vulnerable and to do so in partnership with the community.

I offer my support in any way that I can to partner with you, this district, and this county to care for our
neighbors who are homeless, especially through the building of this new shelter at Beacon Hill. It is an
essential tenet of that faith I believe, teach and seek to practice that care for the marginalized and
vulnerable in our community remain central to all that we do. You have my support, please let me know
how I can continue to be a supportive presence in this work in the present and in the future.

Sincerely,

Rev. Jay Camdnﬂeee

Rev. Jay Campbell

Pastor at Mount Vernon UMC
jaycampbell@vaumc.org
205-441-4643
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